

Asian/Pacific American Society

UNITY THROUGH DIVERSITY

2017 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:

Thuy Vu / VIETNAM
Chairwoman
Greg Tokuyama / JAPAN
First Vice-Chair
Narindar Singh / MALAYSIA
Second Vice-Chair
Judy Villa / PHILIPPINES
Treasurer
Ana Chea / CAMBODIA
Secretary
Lance Harwell
Legal Advisor

BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

Representing: BANGLADESH CAMBODIA CHINA INDIA INDONESIA JAPAN KOREA LAOS MALAYSIA PAKISTAN PHILIPINES SINGAPORE SRI LANKA TAIWAN THAILAND VIETNAM

FORMER CHAIRPERSONS:

Sokhoeun Chau / CAMBODIA Stanley Hamidjaja / INDONESIA Pat Lee/ CHINA Vatsana Chanthala / LAOS Rajender K. Pannu / MALAYSIA Sun Kim / KOREA Lucy Chun / CHINA Subhash Kulkarni / INDIA Li Schon Shih / TAIWAN Kiem Do / VIETNAM D. Yup Kim / KOREA Tony Teng / THAILAND Ramona Ramos / PHILIPPINES Trang Thanh Le / VIETNAM Frank Hara / JAPAN Marina Espina / PHILIPPINES Frank Tamai/JAPAN Rawlein Soberano/ PHILIPPINES



February 12, 2017

Dear Friends:

The Asian/Pacific American Society (APAS) will be hosting its annual Asian Heritage Festival (AHF) on Saturday, April 1st, 2017 at the Audubon Zoo and would like to cordially invite you to participate as a donor.

APAS is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization that provides services and leadership not only in the cultural, social, and economic areas, but also working towards integrating Asian and Pacific Islanders into mainstream America. APAS is the umbrella organization for 16 Asian communities in the Greater New Orleans area as listed in this letterhead. Our members comprise of professionals from various industries, including import/export, business, healthcare providers, engineering, antiques/furniture, restaurant/hospitality, university professors and scholars.

Among other activities, proceeds from the gala will be used to support:

- APAS Children's Holiday Party and Youth Activities
- Annual Asian Heritage Festival
- Charitable and educational events
- Scholarships to provide platform for higher education among College-bound Seniors

In exchange for your donation, we will list your business in the program brochure. Several big companies have donated and their businesses are advertised on our website.

Your support is truly needed, and appreciated, to make this festival a success. Please complete the enclosed donor form and return by mail.

We also have advertising opportunities and would be happy to provide additional information if you are interested in advertising in the program brochure or our website.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call any one of us. Thank you and we sincerely hope that you will join us at this annual Asian Heritage Festival.

Sincerely,

Thuy Vu

Sokhoeun Chau

Thuy Vu APAS Chair (504) 473-4443 Email: TV201718@gmail.com

Sokhoeun Chau APAS AHF Chair (504) 914-8112

sokhoeun.narom@gmail.com

P.O. Box 1978 • Metairie • LA 70004 <u>apasgno@gmail.com</u> • www.apasnola.com • APAS Tax ID: 72-1120672